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Reed, Brittney N.

From: County Housing Community Development Info
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 2:42 PM
To: Dahl, George; Fritz, Aidan; Husler, Kurt; Mckinney, Chris; Parfilo, Pavel; Perry, Andrea; 

Reed, Brittney N.
Subject: 2024 RFP Reminders & Updates

Hello Community Partners, 
 
The Spokane County Housing and Community Development Team wants to remind you there are only 8 days 
remaining in the 2024 RFP application period! Our cutoƯ for addendums was close of business February 27th, 
therefore no more changes will be made to the 2024 RFP or FAQ documents. 
 
In addition, a few minor updates were made earlier this week to the homeless services and aƯordable housing 
applications. In the aƯordable housing application, the CFA form is no longer required for submission and a spot 
was created to upload additional supporting documents. For the homeless services application, an unnecessary 
sheet was removed from budget template. These changes can be found in Neighborly as well as on our website 
under Current RFP - Application Resources.  
 
Check out our website here: 
Housing & Community Development | Spokane County, WA 
 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please reach out via email or set up a 1:1 technical assistance 
meeting! 1:1 technical assistance meeting slots will be available from 2/12/24 – 3/5/24, Tuesdays through 
Thursdays between 9 am and 3 pm. These meetings are by reservation only and must be booked 24 hours in 
advance with a description of the assistance you are seeking included in the reservation information. Please use 
this link to reserve a timeslot or visit the Technical Assistance page on our website. 
 
We look forward to seeing your applications soon! 

 
Best regards, 

 

Housing and Community Development 

hcdinfo@spokanecounty.org 
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